Summer 2025

Dear Pre 1A,
Welcome! Welcome! Welcome!
We hope you've had a relaxing summer,

But now the summer is passing and autumn is near.
What a wonderful way to start a brand new school year!
And what a year it’s going to be, we can’t wait,
There’s so much fun to have and learning to do. It’s going to be great!
You work with us and we'll work with you,

And together there’s almost nothing we can’t do!
We'll learn about mitzvos, brochos and Yomim Tovim, too,
Kriah, Midos and lvrit, there’s so much to do!

When you come you'll be learning the ABC,

When you leave, you'll be reading, just wait and see!
But in order to start on our arts and crafts, games and toys,
Each of you need the following supplies:

A smock with long sleeves - labeled
A change of clothes in a shoebox -
(all items labeled)

A backpack
1 box of tissues
1 pkg. of baby wipes
A great big happy smile

See you soon!!
Morah Mindy & Morah Devorah




